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Modern Landfill is investing $23 million to upgrade the facility

YORK, Pa. (Apr. 12, 2023) – Thank you to the dozens of residents who showed 
up at the March 27 community meeting in the Lower Windsor Township 
gymnasium to learn more about Modern Landfill’s $23 million wastewater 
treatment plant and the advanced technology being deployed on site.

We are always open to answering your questions. Please don’t hesitate 
to reach out. Additionally, resources from that meeting have been posted 
on our website under “News & Resources.”

Modern Landfill has been part of this community for nearly 50 years. We 
appreciate the relationship we have with our neighbors. This event was 
designed specifically to help you understand every facet of our operations 
and ensure ongoing engagement with the communities where we operate.

Residents had direct access to environmental managers, engineers, 
scientists, and senior leaders to understand fully Modern Landfill’s 
operations and the work being done to protect public health and the 
environment. We appreciate the time you took talking one-on-one  
with these professionals to get all your questions answered.

Construction on the wastewater treatment plant continues, with the 
project set to wrap up soon. Upgrades include installation of newer, 
advanced treatment methods that are recognized as capable of treating 
PFAS. Protection of all water sources is a priority at Modern Landfill, 
and this investment proves our commitment to protect public health 
and the environment.

To learn more, visit https://modernlandfillpa.com.

https://modernlandfillpa.com/resources/

